To the Awards Committee:

I' would like to submit the name of Mark “Sparky” Frye for consideration into the Muscatine
USBC Hall of Fame for Meritorious Service. Mention his name and right away people know who you’re
talking about. His infectious smile and distinctive laugh are two traits you won’t soon forget. Think about
Bowler of the Year and you automatically know who to go to and get any question you have answered.
Sparky has been in charge of, or worked on, that committee for what seems like all of the 15 years I've
been on the board. As best | can tell, he’s been a member of the Muscatine Men’s / USBC Board since
1999. He’s been a member of every committee the board has in his 17 years! Sparky currently bowls on
the Port City league (where he’s been their president for over 10 years) and the Guys and Dolls league.
He’s represented the local board for at least one state convention. Sparky has also bowled in the lowa
State Bowling Tournament for approximately 30 years and the National Bowling Tournament 20 years.

| hope that you agree that Sparky Frye’s service to the board, as well as the sport of bowling, is
worthy enough to earn him a spot on Muscatine’s Hall of Fame!

Respectfully submitted
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